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Subject: AM-50 Board 463046-01 subs to SP-5257 
 

** Note: This bulletin supersedes SB13-0003R1** 

 
The original AM-50BAE board is no longer available.  Therefore, service kit SP-5257 has been 

created to allow the use of the current control board. 

 

This conversion will require modification to the existing control box and wiring and should only 

be done by a qualified service technician.  The service kit includes a drilling template as well as 

new wiring label. 

 

Example of instruction/drilling template and wiring label has been provided with this Service 

Bulletin.  Note: The provided drilling template is not to scale. 

 

If you have any questions concerning this change, please contact the Technical Support 

Department at tech-support@hoshizaki.com or 1-800-233-1940. 
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